
 

 2017 Webmaster/I.T. Director Report 

Our website continues to sustain considerable traffic averaging 1,200 unique 

visitors each month, Chrome and Firefox preferred browsers, one person is still 

using Netscape to access the site.  

Facebook continues to be a great resource for reaching people, 889 reached just 

this week, high post hits have been the National Public Lands Day, the post on the 

hurricane hit 1,430 people, and the SCA team hit 500.  

Its that time again for end of year reporting, YTD we are at 18,533 hours, if the 

value of $24.14 is used then the value to the NPS will be $447,386 with one more 

work day to go and added hours for September. 

 

 


